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Comments: Bighorn sheep need to be included as a Species of Conservation Concern within the plan. The best
available science indicates there is concern about bighorn sheep's ability to persist over the long term due to the
risk of disease transmission from authorized domestic sheep grazing on the forest. Colorado Parks and Wildlife,
among other organizations, has already notified USFS that bighorn sheep meet all the criteria to be included on
the Species of Conservation Concern List yet they are not listed. Please list them. Thank you.



